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Visual QuickStart Guides, designed in an attractive
tutorial and reference format, are the quickest,
easiest, and most thorough way to learn
applications, tasks, and technologies. The Visual
QuickStart Guides are a smart choice and guide the
learner in a friendly and respectful tone. Visually
presented with copious screenshots, the focused
discussions by topic and tasks make learning a
breeze and quickly take you to exactly what you
want to learn. Microsoft Office 2013: Visual
QuickStart Guide, written by best-selling author
Steve Schwartz, has been extensively rewritten to
provide expanded coverage of the core Office
applications: Word, Excel, PowerPoint, and Outlook,
provides in-depth instructions on many of the new
features and changes introduced in Office 2013, and
offers a thorough introduction to the Office Web
Apps. Coverage of each application is jam-packed
with information and tips that not only explain HOW
to perform a task, but WHY you need this procedure
and WHEN it's best to use it. Includes eBook In
addition to concise, step-by-step explanations of
core tools and tasks, with plenty of helpful screen
shots to keep you on track as you work, Microsoft
Office 2013 for Windows: Visual QuickStart Guide
includes the eBook. You can download digital
versions of this book to load on the mobile device of
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your choice so that you can continue learning
whenever and wherever you are. We provide you
with EPUB, PDF, and MOBI eBook formats to
ensure that you get the experience that best suits
your viewing needs.
Introduce your students to the latest that Microsoft
Office has to offer with the new generation of Shelly
Cashman Series books! For the past three decades,
the Shelly Cashman Series has effectively
introduced computer skills to millions of students.
With Microsoft Office 2013, we're continuing our
history of innovation by enhancing our proven
pedagogy to reflect the learning styles of today's
students. In this text you'll find features that are
specifically designed to engage students, improve
retention, and prepare them for future success. Our
trademark step-by-step, screen-by-screen approach
now encourages students to expand their
understanding of Microsoft Office 2013 software
through experimentation, critical thought, and
personalization. With these enhancements and
more, the Shelly Cashman Series continues to
deliver the most effective educational materials for
you and your students. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Loved by instructors for the visual and flexible way to
build computer skills, the Illustrated Series is the
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ideal solution for students with a variety of skill levels
and learning styles. MICROSOFT OFFICE 2013
ILLUSTRATED PROJECTS allows students to get
hands-on with the Microsoft Office 2013 concepts
and skills through engaging projects built from
scratch. Students will retain more knowledge after
applying what they've learned in a meaningful way.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.
Combining computer concepts material from the bestselling Discovering Computers and step-by-step
instruction on Office applications from Microsoft
Office 2013, ENHANCED DISCOVERING
COMPUTERS & MICROSOFT OFFICE 2013: A
COMBINED FUNDAMENTAL APPROACH delivers
the best of Shelly Cashman Series in one book for
your Introduction to Computers course. For the past
three decades, the Shelly Cashman Series has
effectively introduced computer skills to millions of
students. We're continuing our history of innovation
by enhancing our proven pedagogy to engage you in
more critical thought, personalization, and
experimentation with Office 2013 software. In
addition, computer concepts content has been fully
updated and revised to reflect the evolving needs of
Introductory Computing students, and focus solely
on what you really need to know to be a successful
digital citizen in college and beyond. Important
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Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available
in the ebook version.
This complete training package makes learning the
new Office 2013 even easier! Featuring both a video
training DVD and a full-color book, this training
package is like having your own personal instructor
guiding you through each lesson of learning Office
2013, all while you work at your own pace. The selfpaced lessons allow you to discover the new
features and capabilities of the new Office suite.
Each lesson includes step-by-step instructions and
lesson files, and provides valuable video tutorials
that complement what you're learning and clearly
demonstrate how to do tasks. This essential training
package takes you well beyond the basics in a
series of short, easy-to-absorb lessons. Takes you
from the basics through intermediate level topics and
helps you find the information you need in a clear,
approachable manner Walks you through numerous
lessons, each consisting of easy-to-follow, step-bystep instructions in full color that make each task
less intimidating Covers exciting new features of
Office 2013 applications: Word, Excel, PowerPoint,
Outlook, and Publisher Features a companion DVD
that includes lesson files and video tutorials for a
complete training experience Shares additional
resources available on companion website:
www.digitalclassroombooks.com This all-in-one,
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value-packed combo teaches you all you need to
know to get confidently up and running with the new
Office 2013 suite!
Timothy and Linda O'Leary Microsoft Office 2013: A
Case Approach Making Office Relevant Timothy and
Linda O'Leary and the Computer Information
Technology Team at McGraw-Hill Higher Education
offer your students a fully integrated learning
program with time-tested quality and reliability. Office
2013: A Case Approach offers a running case study
throughout the text to help students understand the
material in a consistent, relevant environment.
Through the theme ËMaking Office Relevant,Ë this
text helps students understand why they need this
course and skills. Updated for Office 2013, student
success is assured through clear step-by-step
instruction, plentiful screen captures, and conceptual
explanations. Each lab, designed to be covered in 1
hour of class time, combines conceptual coverage
with detailed software-specific instructions. The labs
opens with a running case study that highlights realworld applications of each software program and
leads students from problem to solution. The O'Leary
Series helps students learn specific applications
skills along with skills that cross all Office
applications, which is especially important in
mastering this version of Office. The O'Leary Series
correlates with SIMnet Online, McGraw-HillËs online
training and assessment program for Microsoft
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Office skills and basic computer concepts. Projects,
however, are 1:1 within the SIMgrader component
and allow students to practice their skills live in the
Office application to receive immediate feedback via
autograding. This integration with SIMnet helps meet
the diverse needs of students and accommodate
individual learning styles. Additional textbook
resources can be found on the textËs Online
Learning Center: www.mhhe.com/olearyoffice2013.
For more information on OËLeary; Microsoft Office
2013: A Case Approach and SIMnet Online for
Office 2013, please visit
www.simnetkeepitsimple.com or contact your
McGraw-Hill representative.
For use in the Office Applications course Teach the
course YOU want in LESS TIME! The primary goal
of the GO! Series, aside from teaching computer
applications, is ease of implementation, with an
approach that is based on clearly defined projects for
students and a one-of-a-kind supplements package.
Teaching and Learning Experience This program will
provide a better teaching and learning
experience--for you and your students. Here's how:
Personalize Learning: MyITLab delivers proven
results in helping students succeed, provides
engaging experiences that personalize learning, and
comes from a trusted partner with educational
expertise and a deep commitment to helping
students and instructors achieve their goals. Engage
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Students with a Project-Based Approach: GO!'s
project-based approach teaches students to solve
real problems as they practice and learn the
features. Motivate Students with Clear Instruction:
Based on professor and student feedback, this text
has been designed to offer clear instruction for full
student comprehension. Teach the Course You
Want in Less Time: The GO! series' one-of-a kind
instructional system provides you with everything
you need to prepare for class, teach the material,
and assess your students. NOTE: This is the
standalone book, the access code that is found in
this book gives you access to data files/student
content that used to be on a CD that was bound into
the book. This content was all moved online and the
CD was discontinued. This is not the access card for
MyITLab, that comes with theISBN below. NOTE: If
you want the book/access card order the ISBN
below: 0133820769 / 9780133820768 GO! with
Office 2013 Volume 1 & NEW MyITLab with Pearson
eText -- Access Card -- for GO! Package consists of:
0133142663 / 9780133142662 GO! with Office 2013
Volume 1 0133775062 / 9780133775068 NEW
MyITLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card -- for
GO! with Office 2013 Volume 1 (Replacement Card)
0133908755 / 9780133908756 GO! with Microsoft
Excel 2013 Comprehensive & MyITLab with Pearson
eText -- Access Card -- for GO! with Office 2013
Package Package consists of 0133417336 /
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9780133417333 GO! with Microsoft Excel 2013
Comprehensive 0133775062 / 9780133775068
MyITLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card -- for
GO! with Office 2013
This is the eBook of the printed book and may not
include any media, website access codes, or print
supplements that may come packaged with the
bound book. For use in the Office Applications
course. This book is just the standalone book. The
primary goal of the GO! Series, aside from teaching
computer applications, is ease of implementation,
with an approach that is based on clearly defined
projects. Teaching and Learning Experience This
program will provide a better teaching and learning
experience—for you and your students. Here’s how:
Engage Students with a Project-Based Approach:
GO!’s project-based approach teaches students to
solve real problems as they practice and learn the
features. Motivate Students with Clear Instruction:
Based on professor and student feedback, this text
has been designed to offer clear instruction for full
student comprehension. Teach the Course You
Want in Less Time: The GO! series’ one-of-a kind
instructional system provides you with everything
you need to prepare for class, teach the material,
and assess your students. NOTE: This is the
standalone book, if you want the book/access code
order the ISBN below; ALERT: Before you purchase,
check with your instructor or review your course
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syllabus to ensure that you select the correct ISBN.
Several versions of Pearson's MyLab & Mastering
products exist for each title, including customized
versions for individual schools, and registrations are
not transferable. In addition, you may need a
CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register for
and use Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products.
NOTE: Make sure to use the dashes shown on the
Access Card Code when entering the code.
0133908755 / 9780133908756 GO! with Microsoft
Excel 2013 Comprehensive & MyITLab with Pearson
eText -- Access Card -- for GO! with Office 2013
Package * Package consists of: 0133417336 /
9780133417333 GO! with Microsoft Excel 2013
Comprehensive
PC users need not be bothered in the least as the
2016 versions of Word, PowerPoint, Access, and
Excel are here to give you the best experience ever.
In addition to all the cool new features that are
packed into this software you can have the entire
suite cloud-connected, so you can have all your
documents at your disposal anytime and place. You
will enjoy the comfort ease of locating important
information anywhere you are. You will also be able
to capitalize on the great opportunity of sharing your
documents with your friends, family or colleagues as
you get your most important tasks done with easy
and great new features.
Discover tips and trick for Dynamics NAV report
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building About This Book Create and customize
reports in Dynamics NAV 2015 using RDLC, Word,
Power BI, and Reporting Services Work with
different elements in the toolbox such as tablix,
which can be used as a List, Table, or Matrix and
understand the differences between them and when
to use which This book is a pragmatic guide with
clear instructions and real-world examples to teach
you about the reporting capabilities of Dynamics
NAV 2015 Who This Book Is For If you are a
consultant, developer, customer, user, or just
interested in the reporting capabilities of Dynamics
NAV, then this book is for you. Basic knowledge of
Dynamics NAV will be helpful. What You Will Learn
Understand why reports are designed in a specific
way and then apply this knowledge to your
advantage Develop document reports using different
techniques Apply filtering and sorting, and create
groups Use RDLC to visualize information Visualize
information, KPIs, and trends using expressions,
Gauges, Charts, Data bars, Indicators, and Spark
lines Create and optimize your dataset for RDLC and
for Word layouts Use Power BI with Dynamics NAV
to bring your data to life Build Reporting Services
reports on top of Dynamics NAV In Detail Microsoft
Dynamics NAV is a multi-lingual, multi-currency
business management solution that organizations
use to manage their accounts, supply chain, sales,
payroll, and HR. It is an ERP tool for organizations
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that is fast to implement, easy to configure, and
simple to use. It is widely used because simplicity is
a part of its development, product design, usability,
and implementation. This book will help you to
master, analyze, and deliver the most challenging
reporting requirements in Dynamics NAV 2015. The
book starts by explaining report development and it's
different phases such as data model, layout, and
testing you go through. It introduces you to RDLC
and the different controls in the toolbox, such as the
Tablix, in its many forms. You will learn to use
expressions to make your layout dynamic and to
overcome typical problems. Moving on, the book will
teach you to visualize data and be able to
understand and read a report as it is intended. You
will also learn to use Microsoft Word to create a
layout for a report. With Power BI and Power Pivot,
Power View, and Power Map, you will learn how
easy and powerful it is to bring your data to life, so
you can spot trends and perform in depth analysis of
your business. Reporting Services is also explained
as another way that you can apply the knowledge
you have about RDLC to build RDL layouts outside
of Dynamics NAV. By the end, you will create
different types of charts so you can visualize key
performance indicators inside the Dynamics NAV
application. Style and approach This book is an
essential guide in to understanding what is involved
in creating reports in Dynamics NAV and its
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reporting capabilities.
Both an unparalleled reference and an exceptionally
practical deskside resource, Office 2013 In Depth is
the beyond-the-basics, beneath-the-surface guide
for Office 2013 users who wants to maximize their
productivity. ¿ Renowned Office 2013 expert and
college instructor Joe Habraken delivers specific,
proven solutions through a task-based approach that
introduces features within the context of how they
are used in the real world. Throughout, Habraken
illuminates the most valuable new features in Word,
Excel, PowerPoint, Outlook, and Publisher. ¿
Straightforward and conversational, Office 2013 In
Depth presents comprehensive coverage,
breakthrough techniques, exclusive shortcuts, quick
access to information, troubleshooting help for tough
problems, and real-world examples with nothing
glossed over or left out. Packed with insights,
techniques, tips, and shortcuts, it’s all you need to
master all these programs: Word 2013, Excel 2013,
PowerPoint 2013, Outlook 2013, Publisher 2013,
and OneNote 2013! ¿
For use in the Office Applications course. This book
is also suitable for students and individuals seeking
an introduction to Microsoft Office 2013. The primary
goal of the GO! Series, aside from teaching
computer applications, is ease of implementation,
with an approach that is based on clearly defined
projects. Teaching and Learning Experience This
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program will provide a better teaching and learning
experience-for you and your students. Here's how:
Personalize Learning: MyITLab delivers proven
results in helping students succeed, provides
engaging experiences that personalize learning, and
comes from a trusted partner with educational
expertise and a deep commitment to helping
students and instructors achieve their goals. Engage
Students with a Project-Based Approach: GO!'s
project-based approach teaches students to solve
real problems as they practice and learn the
features. Motivate Students with Clear Instruction:
Based on professor and student feedback, this text
has been designed to offer clear instruction for full
student comprehension. Teach the Course You
Want in Less Time: The GO! series' one-of-a kind
instructional system provides you with everything
you need to prepare for class, teach the material,
and assess your students.
Windows 8 has been described by Microsoft as its
‘boldest’ Windows release ever. Beginning
Windows 8 takes you through the new features and
helps you get more out of the familiar to reveal the
possibilities for this amazing new operating system.
You will learn, with non-technical language used
throughout, how to get up and running in the new
Windows interface, minimize downtime, maximize
productivity, and harness the features you never
knew existed to take control of your computer and
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enjoy the peace of mind and excitement that comes
with it. From tips and tweaks to easy-to-follow guides
and detailed descriptions, this book takes you inside
Windows 8 to discover the true power and flexibility
that lies within, and guides you at your own pace
through getting the very best from it.
For introductory courses in Microsoft(R) Office.
Seamless digital instruction, practice, and
assessment For over 17 years, instructors have
relied upon the GO! series to teach Microsoft Office
successfully. The series uses a project-¿based
approach that clusters learning objectives around
projects, rather than software features, so students
can practice solving real business problems. Gaskin
uses easy-to-follow Microsoft Procedural Syntax so
students always know where to go on the ribbon;
she combines this with a Teachable Moment
approach that offers learners tips and instructions at
the precise moment they're needed. Updated to
Office 365, GO! with Microsoft(R) Office 365(R),
2019 Edition, Introductory adds tips for Mac users,
revised instructional projects, and improved
coverage of the what, why, and how of skills
application. Also available with MyLab IT By
combining trusted author content with digital tools
and a flexible platform, MyLab personalizes the
learning experience and improves results for each
student. MyLab IT 2019 delivers trusted content and
resources through an expansive course materials
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library, including new easy-to-use Prebuilt Learning
Modules that promote student success. Through an
authentic learning experience, students become
sharp critical thinkers and proficient in Microsoft
Office, developing essential skills employers seek.
Note: You are purchasing a standalone product;
MyLab IT does not come packaged with this content.
Students, if interested in purchasing this title with
MyLab IT, ask your instructor to confirm the correct
package ISBN and Course ID. Instructors, contact
your Pearson representative for more information. If
you would like to purchase both the physical text and
MyLab IT, search for: 013576887X / 9780135768877
GO! with Office 2019 Introductory, 1 /e + MyLab IT
w/ Pearson eText, 1/e Package consists of:
0135417813 / 9780135417812 GO! with Microsoft
Office 365, 2019 Edition Introductory, 1/e
0135651263 / 9780135651261 MyLab IT with
Pearson eText -- Access Card -- for GO! with
Microsoft Office 365, 2019 Edition, 1/e
One book that does the work of nine! Knowing your
way around Microsoft Office requires you to be part
mathematician, part storyteller, and part graphic
designer—with some scheduling wizard and database
architect sprinkled in. So what do you do if these
talents don't come naturally to you? Fear not! Office
2019 All-in-One For Dummies fills in the gaps and
helps you create easy-to-read Word documents,
smash numbers in Excel, tell your tale with
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PowerPoint, and keep it all organized with Outlook.
With additional books covering Access, OneNote,
and common Office tasks, this is the only Office
book you need on your shelf. Get insight into tools
common to all Office applications Find full coverage
of Word, Excel, PowerPoint, Outlook, and Access
Benefit from updated information based on the
newest software release Discover the tricks Office
pros use to enhance efficiency If you need to make
sense of Office 2019and don’t have time to waste,
this is the all-in-one reference you’ll want to keep
close by!
ALERT: Before you purchase, check with your
instructor or review your course syllabus to ensure
that you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products exist for
each title, including customized versions for
individual schools, and registrations are not
transferable. In addition, you may need a CourseID,
provided by your instructor, to register for and use
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products. Packages
Access codes for Pearson's MyLab & Mastering
products may not be included when purchasing or
renting from companies other than Pearson; check
with the seller before completing your purchase.
Used or rental books If you rent or purchase a used
book with an access code, the access code may
have been redeemed previously and you may have
to purchase a new access code. Access codes
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Access codes that are purchased from sellers other
than Pearson carry a higher risk of being either the
wrong ISBN or a previously redeemed code. Check
with the seller prior to purchase. -This year, millions of beginner-to-intermediate-level
users will be searching for the easiest possible way
to master Office 2013's new features. If you're one of
them, Easy Office 2013 will give you exactly what
you're looking for. This full-color, utterly simple, stepby-step tutorial is carefully crafted to provide instant
access to the 100+ tasks you'll find most useful and
valuable. Like all Easy series books, it teaches
visually: you're never forced to work through lengthy
text explanations. Its large typeface makes it even
more accessible to all readers - especially senior
readers whose needs are disregarded by most
computer books. Written by two of the world's most
experienced authors of Microsoft Office books for
beginners, Easy Office 2013 presents the easiest,
fastest, most direct procedures for getting the results
you're looking for. Learn how to… * Get super
productive with Office 2013’s powerful new tools *
Create, edit, and read Office files on the Web and
mobile devices * Craft high-impact documents with
powerful visuals * Prepare and analyze data visually
with Excel charts and PivotTables * Make winning
presentations with PowerPoint’s new tools; even
add audio and video * Work with others to review
and refine your documents * Use Outlook to take
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control of your messages, schedules, and tasks *
Take notes anywhere with OneNote: never forget a
great idea again! * Publish Office content straight to
Facebook, Twitter, or LinkedIn * And more
This Microsoft Excel 2013, Exam 77-420 book is the
only Microsoft Official Academic Course (MOAC)
textbook. This series includes a complete classroom
instructional program. This Excel 2013 text is
mapped to the Excel 2013 certification exam
objectives and is designed to re-enforce workforce
skills. With this book students learn to create and
edit professional-looking spreadsheets for a variety
of purposes and situations. It also covers such skills
as charting, creating analytical, financial reports,
data entry, developing budgets, formatting numerical
(financial, statistical, etc.) reports, creating forms,
graphing, processing data, reporting, technical
support, trending and much more. The Microsoft
Official Academic Course (MOAC) Office series also
offers OfficeGrader. This valuable tool corrects your
students tasked-based assignments. Students work
on real-world problems like the ones they will
encounter in the workforce ensuring they are ready
for real professional challenges. OfficeGrader allows
for efficient and consistent grading saving time for
other important teaching activities. Grading is easier
than ever allowing faster assignment turnaround to
students. Excel 2013 certification can help students
with classwork and differentiate job hunters in todays
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competitive job market. Students who have earned
certification can broaden their employment
opportunities in such fields as accounting, office
administration, consulting, as executives and
managers, help desk personnel, instructors/trainers,
program/project managers, and sales careers.
0133824306 / 9780133824308 GO! with Microsoft
Word 2013 & MyITLab with Pearson eText -- Access
Card -- for GO! with Office 2013 Package Package
consists of 0133417468 / 9780133417463 GO! with
Microsoft Word 2013 0133775062 / 9780133775068
MyITLab with Pearson eText -- Access Card -- for
GO! with Office 2013
This is the eBook of the printed book and may not
include any media, website access codes, or print
supplements that may come packaged with the
bound book. GO! with Office 2016 Getting Started is
an Introductory text that offers a chapter on core
Office 2016 features, and then one chapter for each
of the four primary applications that introduces
students to the basic features of each. Using the
scenario-based instructional projects students learn
the basics and then apply them through mastery,
problem-solving, and critical thinking projects. In
today's fast-moving, mobile environment, the GO!
with Office 2016 series focuses on the job skills
needed to succeed in the workforce. With job-related
projects that put Microsoft Office® into context,
students learn the how and why at the moment they
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need to know, all in the appropriate Microsoft
procedural syntax. For Office 2016, the hallmark
guided-practice to skill-mastery pathway is better
than ever. Students have many opportunities to work
live in Microsoft office to apply the skills they've
learned. In addition, these learning objectives are
presented in project-based scenarios that prompt
students to prove mastery in the context of realworld application. NOTE: This is the standalone
book(spiral bound), if you want the book/access card
order the ISBN below; 0134582152 /
9780134582153 GO! with Microsoft Office 2016
Getting Started & MyITLab with Pearson eText -Access Card -- for GO! 2016 with Technology In
Action Package Package consists of: 0134444957 /
9780134444956 MyITLab with Pearson eText -Access Card -- for GO! 2016 with Technology In
Action 0134497066 / 9780134497068 GO! with
Microsoft Office 2016 Getting Started ALERT: Before
you purchase, check with your instructor or review
your course syllabus to ensure that you select the
correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab
& Mastering products exist for each title, including
customized versions for individual schools, and
registrations are not transferable. In addition, you
may need a CourseID, provided by your instructor, to
register for and use Pearson's MyLab & Mastering
products.
For use in the Office Applications course. This book
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is also suitable for students and individuals seeking
an introduction to Microsoft Word 2013. The primary
goal of the GO! Series, aside from teaching
computer applications, is ease of implementation,
with an approach that is based on clearly defined
projects. Teaching and Learning Experience This
program will provide a better teaching and learning
experience–for you and your students. Here's how:
Personalize Learning: MyITLab delivers proven
results in helping students succeed, provides
engaging experiences that personalize learning, and
comes from a trusted partner with educational
expertise and a deep commitment to helping
students and instructors achieve their goals. Engage
Students with a Project-Based Approach: GO!'s
project-based approach teaches students to solve
real problems as they practice and learn the
features. Motivate Students with Clear Instruction:
Based on professor and student feedback, this text
has been designed to offer clear instruction for full
student comprehension. Teach the Course You
Want in Less Time: The GO! series' one-of-a kind
instructional system provides you with everything
you need to prepare for class, teach the material,
and assess your students.
PowerPoint 2016 is a presentation program that
presents information in the form of slides. This
program is developed by Microsoft and was
originally called “Presenter” released by another
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company Forethought Inc. It was originally launched
in May 1990 and was and always been a part of the
Microsoft Suite. It is popularly known as a program
that helps users to develop slide based
presentations and is currently the most used
presentation program in the world. The purpose of
this guide is to introduce users to the latest version
of the Microsoft PowerPoint program. Reviews on
the newest issue, purport that it is new and
improved; boasting redesigned and creative
features. The manual will first look at the genesis of
the program’s manufacturer; Microsoft Inc. The
Microsoft Office suite and its foundation and
subsequent growth will then be discussed followed
by growth of the actual PowerPoint program.
This is the eBook of the printed book and may not
include any media, website access codes, or print
supplements that may come packaged with the
bound book. Teach the course YOU want in LESS
TIME! In today's fast-moving, mobile environment,
the GO! with Office 2016 series focuses on the job
skills needed to succeed in the workforce. With jobrelated projects that put Microsoft Office® into
context, students learn the how and why at the
moment they need to know, all in the appropriate
Microsoft procedural syntax. For Office 2016, the
hallmark guided-practice to skill-mastery pathway is
better than ever. Students have many opportunities
to work live in Microsoft office to apply the skills
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they've learned. In addition, instructional projects are
now available as grader projects in MyITLab, so
students can work live in Office while receiving autograded feedback. These high-fidelity simulations
match the text and provide an effective pathway for
learning, practicing, and assessing their abilities.
After completing the instructional projects, students
can apply their skills with a variety of progressively
challenging projects that require them to solve
problems, think critically, and create on their own.
New GO! Collaborate with Google projects allow
students to apply their skills to a new environment
that is already popular in many workplaces.
Integrated Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS)
objectives make GO! your one resource for learning
Office, gaining critical productivity skills, and prepare
for MOS certification. Also available with MyITLab
MyITLab ® is an online homework, tutorial, and
assessment program designed for Information
Technology (IT) courses, to engage students and
improve results. HTML5 Simulation exercises and
Live-in-Application Grader projects come with the
convenience of auto-grading and instant feedback,
so students learn more quickly and effectively, and
build the critical skills needed for college and career
success. Digital badges allow students to showcase
their Microsoft Office or Computer Concepts
competencies, keeping them motivated and focused
on their future careers. Note: You are purchasing a
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standalone product; MyITLab does not come
packaged with this content. Students, if interested in
purchasing this title with MyITLab, ask your
instructor for the correct package ISBN and Course
ID. Instructors, contact your Pearson representative
for more information.
A basic introduction to learn Office 2013 quickly, easily,and in
full color Office 2013 has new features and tools to master,
and whetheryou're upgrading from an earlier version or using
the Officeapplications for the first time, you'll appreciate this
simplifiedapproach. Offering a clear, visual style of learning,
this bookprovides you with concise, step-by-step instructions
and full-colorscreen shots that walk you through the
applications in theMicrosoft Office 2013 suite: Word, Excel,
PowerPoint, Outlook, andPublisher. Shows you how to tackle
dozens of Office 2013 tasks Shares practical examples and
beneficial advice to guide youthrough each application
Focuses on visual learners, with step-by-step
instructionsillustrated with full-color screen shots throughout
Office 2013 Simplified makes the new Office suite easy
tounderstand, even if you are new to the software.
With proven pedagogy that emphasizes critical-thinking,
problem-solving, and in-depth coverage, New Perspectives
helps you develop the Microsoft Office 2013 skills you need
to be successful in college and beyond. Updated with all new
case-based tutorials, New Perspectives Microsoft Office 2013
engages you in applying skills to real-world situations, making
concepts relevant. A new Troubleshoot type of case problem
enhances critical thinking. As always, New Perspectives
improves learning outcomes and transference of skills by
helping you understand the importance of what you're
learning. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be
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available in the ebook version.
Get up to speed on Microsoft Project 2013 and learn how to
manage projects large and small. This crystal-clear book not
only guides you step-by-step through Project 2013's new
features, it also gives you real-world guidance: how to prep a
project before touching your PC, and which Project tools will
keep you on target. With this Missing Manual, you'll go from
project manager to Project master. The important stuff you
need to know Learn Project 2013 inside out. Get hands-on
instructions for the Standard and Professional editions. Start
with a project management primer. Discover what it takes to
handle a project successfully. Build and refine your plan. Put
together your team, schedule, and budget. Achieve the
results you want. Build realistic schedules with Project, and
learn how to keep costs under control. Track your progress.
Measure your performance, make course corrections, and
manage changes. Create attractive reports. Communicate
clearly to stakeholders and team members using charts,
tables, and dashboards. Use Project's power tools.
Customize Project's features and views, and transfer info via
the cloud, using Microsoft SkyDrive.
Praised by instructors for its concise, focused approach and
user-friendly format, the Illustrated Series engages both
computer rookies and hot shots in mastering Microsoft
PowerPoint 2013 quickly and efficiently. Skills are accessible
and easy-to-follow thanks to the Illustrated Series' hallmark
2-page layout, which allows students to see an entire task in
one view. New Learning Outcomes outline the skills covered
in each lesson, and larger full-color screens represent exactly
what students should see on their own computers. Each unit
begins with a brief overview of the principles of the lesson,
and introduces a case study for further application. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the
Page 25/31

Read Book Go Mircosoft Office 2013
ebook version.
This is the eBook of the printed book and may not include any
media, website access codes, or print supplements that may
come packaged with the bound book. GO! with Office 2013 is
the right solution for students in today’s fast-moving, mobile
environment. The GO! Series content focuses on the realworld job skills students need to succeed in the workforce.
They learn Office by working step-by-step through practical
job-related projects that put the core functionality of Office in
context. And, as has always been true of the GO! Series,
students learn the important concepts when they need them,
and they never get lost in instruction, because the GO! Series
uses Microsoft procedural syntax. Students learn how and
learn why—at the teachable moment. After completing the
instructional projects, students are ready to apply the skills in
a wide variety of progressively challenging projects that
require them to solve problems, think critically, and create
projects on their own. And, for those who want to go beyond
the classroom and become certified, GO! provides clear MOS
preparation guidelines so students know what is needed to
ace the Core exam! Teaching and Learning Experience This
program will provide a better teaching and learning
experience–for educators and students. Here’s how:
Personalize Learning: MyITLab delivers proven results in
helping students succeed, provides engaging experiences
that personalize learning, and comes from a trusted partner
with educational expertise and a deep commitment to helping
students and instructors achieve their goals. Engage
Students with a Project-Based Approach: GO!’s projectbased approach teaches students to solve real problems as
they practice and learn the features. Motivate Learning with
Clear Instruction: Based on professor and student feedback,
this text has been designed to offer clear instruction for full
student comprehension. Note: You are purchasing a
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standalone product; MyITLab does not come packaged with
this content. If you would like to purchase both the physical
text and MyITLab, contact your Pearson representative.
MyITLab is not a self-paced technology and should only be
purchased when required by an instructor.
Teach the course YOU want in LESS TIME! In today's fastmoving, mobile environment, the GO! with Office 2016 series
focuses on the job skills needed to succeed in the workforce.
With job-related projects that put Microsoft Office® into
context, students learn the how and why at the moment they
need to know, all in the appropriate Microsoft procedural
syntax. For Office 2016, the hallmark guided-practice to skillmastery pathway is better than ever. Students have many
opportunities to work live in Microsoft office to apply the skills
they've learned. In addition, instructional projects are now
available as grader projects in MyITLab, so students can work
live in Office while receiving auto-graded feedback. These
high-fidelity simulations match the text and provide an
effective pathway for learning, practicing, and assessing their
abilities. After completing the instructional projects, students
can apply their skills with a variety of progressively
challenging projects that require them to solve problems,
think critically, and create on their own. New GO! Collaborate
with Google projects allow students to apply their skills to a
new environment that is already popular in many workplaces.
Integrated Microsoft Office Specialist (MOS) objectives make
GO! your one resource for learning Office, gaining critical
productivity skills, and prepare for MOS certification. Also
available with MyITLab MyITLab ® is an online homework,
tutorial, and assessment program designed for Information
Technology (IT) courses, to engage students and improve
results. HTML5 Simulation exercises and Live-in-Application
Grader projects come with the convenience of auto-grading
and instant feedback, so students learn more quickly and
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effectively, and build the critical skills needed for college and
career success. Digital badges allow students to showcase
their Microsoft Office or Computer Concepts competencies,
keeping them motivated and focused on their future careers.
Note: You are purchasing a standalone product; MyITLab
does not come packaged with this content. Students, if
interested in purchasing this title with MyITLab, ask your
instructor for the correct package ISBN and Course ID.
Instructors, contact your Pearson representative for more
information.
With proven pedagogy that emphasizes critical-thinking,
problem-solving, and in-depth coverage, New Perspectives
helps students develop the Microsoft Office 2013 skills they
need to be successful in college and beyond. Updated with all
new case-based tutorials, New Perspectives Microsoft Office
2013 continues to engage students in applying skills to realworld situations, making concepts relevant. A new
Troubleshoot case problem enhances critical thinking, and a
new tutorial on Managing Your Files helps students navigate
Windows 8. As always, New Perspectives improves learning
outcomes and transference of skills by helping students
understand why what they're learning is important. Important
Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
Projects include preparing business letters brochures
newsletters blogs PDF documents invoices pivot tables
inventory databases and business presentations; Review
questions and exercises reinforce new concepts offer practice
in critical-thinking and present opportunities to conduct
integrated and collaborative research; Bonus coverage of
Internet Explorer SkyDrive Outlook PowerPoint Publisher and
OneNote develops skills in web research emailing creating
multimedia presentations sharing documents preparing
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marketing documents and using a digital notebook.

Introduce your students to the latest that Microsoft Office
has to offer with the new generation of Shelly Cashman
Series books! For the past three decades, the Shelly
Cashman Series has effectively introduced computer
skills to millions of students. With Microsoft Office 2013,
we're continuing our history of innovation by enhancing
our proven pedagogy to reflect the learning styles of
today's students. In MICROSOFT OFFICE 2013: POST
ADVANCED you'll find features that are specifically
designed to engage students, improve retention, and
prepare them for future success. Our trademark step-bystep, screen-by-screen approach now encourages
students to expand their understanding of Microsoft
Office 2013 software through experimentation, critical
thought, and personalization. With these enhancements
and more, the Shelly Cashman Series continues to
deliver the most effective educational materials for you
and your students. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Introduce your students to the new generation of
Microsoft Office with the new generation of Shelly
Cashman Series books! For the past three decades, the
Shelly Cashman Series has effectively introduced
computer skills to millions of students. With Office 2013,
we're continuing our history of innovation by enhancing
our proven pedagogy to reflect the learning styles of
today's students In Microsoft Office 2007: Introductory
Concepts and Techniques, Premium Video Edition you'll
find exciting videos, which correlate to the Table of
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Contents and mirror the step-by-step pedagogy of the
Microsoft Office 2013 text to reinforce the skills taught in
each chapter. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.
Conquer SharePoint 2013—from the inside out! You’re
beyond the basics, so dive right into SharePoint
2013—and really put your business collaboration platform
to work! This supremely organized reference packs
hundreds of timesaving solutions, troubleshooting
techniques, and workarounds. It’s all muscle and no
fluff. Discover how the experts facilitate information
sharing across the enterprise—and challenge yourself to
new levels of mastery. Efficiently manage documents
throughout the enterprise Build team sites and
collaborate with Microsoft OneNote and SkyDrive Design
workflows with SharePoint Designer and Microsoft Visio
Produce e-forms using Microsoft InfoPath and Access
Manage community sites using business social features
Connect SharePoint to external data and business
systems Create business intelligence dashboards and
key performance indicators Customize and control
Sharepoint enterprise search
Praised by instructors for its concise, focused approach
and user-friendly format, the Illustrated Series engages
both computer rookies and hot shots in mastering
Microsoft Office 2013 applications quickly and efficiently.
Skills are accessible and easy-to-follow thanks to the
Illustrated Series' hallmark 2-page layout, which allows
you to work through an entire task without turning the
page! New Learning Outcomes outline the skills covered
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in each lesson, and larger full-color screens represent
exactly what you should see on your own computer.
Each unit begins with a brief overview of the principles of
the lesson, and introduces a case study for further
application. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.
Conquer Microsoft Office 365 administration—from the
inside out! Dive into Office 365 administration—and really
put your systems expertise to work! This supremely
organized reference packs hundreds of timesaving
solutions, troubleshooting tips, and workarounds.
Discover how the experts tackle deployment,
configuration, and management—and challenge yourself
to new levels of mastery. Simplify enterprise deployment
with planning tools and tasks Automate Office 365
processes with Windows PowerShell Manage user
identity with Active Directory and Single Sign-On Monitor
and maintain the health of Office 365 with Microsoft
System Center Implement Microsoft Exchange Online,
SharePoint Online, and Lync Online Control variables in
an Exchange Server hybrid implementation Customize
and deploy Office 365 Professional Plus Explore realworld scenarios and apply insider management tips For
Intermediate to Advanced IT Professionals
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